
Natasha 
Fyles

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Unclear

Yes



Helen
Secretary

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Unclear

No

No



Kat 
McNamara

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Yes

Yes



Mililma
May

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Yes

Yes

Yes

Independent



George
Mamouzellos 

Commits to investing in
First Nations-led youth
diversion programs

Commits to raising the
age of criminal
responsibility to 14

Commits to not
lowering the age any
further

Independent

Unclear

Unclear

Unclear
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